
FREE palliative care seminar for healthcare professionals 

Sue Ryder Thorpe Hall Hospice is 
hosting a Healthcare Professionals 
Palliative Care Seminar on 
Wednesday 6th November. 

Taking place between 1pm and 4pm 
at the hospice in Longthorpe, 
Peterborough, the specialist seminar 
will include a dedicated training 
session on new ReSPECT planning 
and guidance by the hospice’s 
practice educator, Sylvia Reid, along 
with an overview of hospice services, 
conditions cared for and how to refer patients to its specialist palliative care services.  

Lunch will be provided, with the opportunity to network with colleagues from across the 
healthcare community in and around Peterborough. 

The seminar is open to all healthcare professionals in Peterborough, Cambridgeshire and 
South Lincolnshire who provide palliative care and support for terminally ill patients and their 
families. 

Spaces are limited and are available on a first come first serve basis. To reserve your space 
please email cathie.elliot@sueryder.org before Friday 11th October 2019. 
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